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Radisson Worldgate Resort Expands HotAir Internet Coverage 
Increasing demand for high-speed Internet access prompts Kissimmee, 

Florida resort to expand coverage to all guest rooms. 

KISSIMMEE, FL - January 2005 -- HotAir Network Group is pleased to announce that Radisson Worldgate Resort in 
Kissimmee, Florida has elected to double the coverage area for high-speed Internet access (HSIA) based on an 
increasing demand for the HotAir Internet service. The Radisson will now offer HSIA in 150 rooms and plans to expand 
service to the remaining 600 rooms over the next year. The Radisson also offers Internet service in their lobby, 
restaurant, coffee shop and 18,000 square-foot conference area. 

Radisson Worldgate Resort, managed by Driftwood Hospitality Management LLC, successfully implemented the HotAir 
solution for high-speed Internet access in October of 2003. 

"HotAir has been a great service to us. They offer not only the wireless Internet, guest hardware, and technical 
support, but we also utilize their custom marketing materials in our in-room directories. We are planning on 
expanding coverage to increase our capacity to serve on-line guests," said Ted Whitehead, General Manager of 
Radisson Worldgate Resort. 

"The unique layout of the Radisson made is very easy to incrementally bring service to the property. We are always 
looking to meet our customers' needs. In the case of the Radisson, they needed to be able to provide coverage and 
then economically expand coverage over time," explained Sam Triever, CTO of HotAir Network Group. 

HotAir Network Group President Steve Gould added, "We are especially pleased that the Radisson has begun to take 
advantage of our marketing materials. Our marketing organization brings a lot of value to the table. Each property 
that has implemented additional marketing has had positive feedback in utilization." 

Radisson WorldGate Resort is located just "one magical mile" from the Walt Disney World Resort in Florida and 
minutes from Sea World, Universal Studios and all other Orlando attractions. The property recognized a high demand 
for HSIA by groups coming to the resort for meetings and recreational purposes. They were able to leverage wireless 
HSIA as an essential component in winning a large government contract and allowing them to host a three-week 
conference for program planning. HotAir offers unique benefits, such as short-term hardware leases, to allow the 
property to meet peak demands without purchasing large amounts of hardware.  

About HotAir  
HotAir has quickly gained recognition for providing a comprehensive business solution for high-speed Internet access 
(HSIA) to the hospitality industry. They optimize the solution by providing a turnkey, low-maintenance network that 
has a minimal impact on hotel staff while providing associated support on a 24/7 basis. HotAir offers a complete HSIA 
package tailored to each customer's operational requirements, brand standards and other unique considerations, 
specializing in integrated solutions allowing remote management and support for customers. HotAir is rapidly 
advancing the future of high-speed wireless technologies through innovative solutions based on firm industry 
knowledge and dedicated installations. More information regarding HotAir's products and services can be found at 
www.hotairnetwork.com or by calling 877-464-4742. 

About Driftwood Hospitality Management LLC 
Driftwood Hospitality Management LLC owns, operates and develops hotels in the U.S., the Caribbean and Latin 
America. The company's current portfolio consists of 26 hotels comprising over 7,000 rooms in major resort 
destinations and top business travel and convention markets in seven U.S. states, the Bahamas and Costa Rica.  
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